
Internal Medicine Lutz       
1942 Highland Oaks Blvd. Ste A  
Lutz, Fl. 33559 (813) 670-0035   

Stanely E. Watkins, MD   BethAnn Leaf, PA-C   Emily Martin, MPH, PA-C  

Dear,  

Welcome to Florida Medical Clinic! We are happy that you have made our office your choice for your 
medical care needs. In order for us to provide you with excellent service and quality care, we ask that 
you take a few moments to read over some important information. 

OFFICE HOURS:       
Our office is open Monday, Wednesday and Thursday 7:30am-5pm. Tuesdays 8:00am-6:30pm, closed 
for lunch 12:30pm-1:30pm Fridays 8:00am-2:00pm  

SCHEDULING:      
Our physicians recommend that you make an appointment with our office as soon as possible but no 
later than 30 days for a new patient visit. After receiving this letter you should call our office at 
(813)670-0035 to schedule an appointment.  If you have a medical concern, please contact our office 
right away your physician will review your message and instruct you based on your individual situation. 
In most cases acute issues are seen within 24 hours by one of our providers. Our goal is for you to have 
easy access to medical care especially when you are sick.  

AFTER HOURS CARE:       
Our office has 24/7 answering service for easy access to the physician for emergencies. If you require 
after hours care, please call (813)386-3500 and an operator will locate the physician to coordinate your 
care. One of our providers is available to you ANYTIME after hours for medical EMERGENCIES. Please 
do not call after hours for routine prescription refills, those will be address during normal office hours.  

URGENT CARE:      
Florida Medical Clinic also has 2 Urgent Care facilities available to our patients. The facilities are 
located:  

 1644 Bruce B Downs Blvd., Wesley Chapel, Fl. 33543

 38135 Market Square, Zephyrhills, Fl. 33542

REFERRALS:      
Your insurance plan requires referrals for most services provided outside the Primary Care Physician’s 
office. Our physicians utilize the services of a preferred network of specialist and facilities. It is very 
important to make sure you have a referral for any service by your Primary Care Physician. Please 
contact our office for any referral questions.  

Sincerely,      
Your Primary Care Provider 


















